
 

 

From: Emile Nabbout 
Sent: Monday, October 2, 2023 3:32 AM 
To: Robert Auger <rauger@tecumseh.ca> 
Subject: Shuttleworth Drain 

 

Hello Robert, please be informed that base on the report provided for my property in September public 
meeting.  My assessment is bit higher than my next door neighbor.  The property size are identical and 
my property is more closer to the main ditch. Base on the engineer report, I should be assessed either 
the same as my neighbor or a bit less.  

Therefore, I, Emile Nabbout and Wife Narisa asking the court of Revision to review this assessment for 
my property of 5480 North Talbot and get the calculation corrected at the review of Oct 10, 2023. 

 

Emile Nabbout  
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